
  already 2235 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  already 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or
possibly 2229) and 1211; even now: -- already, (even) now
({already}), by this time.[ql

  already 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or
possibly 2229) and 1211; even now: -- {already}, (even) now
(already), by this time.[ql

  and 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: --
{and}, but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  be 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it {be}, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  but 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
{but} (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  by 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or possibly
2229) and 1211; even now: -- already, (even) now (already), {by}
this time.[ql

  either 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but ({either}), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  else 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or ({else}), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  except 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), (n-)either, {except} it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  it 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except {it} be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  n-)either 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), ({n-)either}, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  n-)or 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, ({n-)or} (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  now 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or possibly
2229) and 1211; even now: -- already, (even) {now} (already), by
this time.[ql

  rather 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
{rather}, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  save 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
{save}, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  than 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, {than}, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  that 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, {that}, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  this 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or possibly
2229) and 1211; even now: -- already, (even) now (already), by
{this} time.[ql

  time 2235 # ede {ay'-day}; apparently from 2228 (or possibly
2229) and 1211; even now: -- already, (even) now (already), by
this {time}.[ql

  what 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, {what}, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  yea 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, {yea}. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql
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